
 

Wednesday 6th January 2021. 

 Dear Parents/carers, 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT HOME LEARNING 

I hope you are all keeping safe and well and thank you for your continued support in these 
challenging times. 

As you are all aware, schools are now closed to all pupils except the children of critical workers or 
vulnerable groups. We have been instructed to provide remote learning to all other pupils for the 
rest of the term. The remote learning will begin for all children from tomorrow- Thursday 7th 
January.  There is an expectation that all children who are at home will engage with the home 
learning, it is not optional during this lockdown period. The home learning will follow the same 
curriculum as in school. 

Nursery- Is open to all children as usual. No home learning to be provided as the nursery is open and 
children are in school. 

Foundation, year 1 and year2: Teachers will send the home learning on class dojo. Please look daily 
at this. They will post some teaching on videos to support the children with their lessons. Children 
will be expected to resend their completed work to their teachers for marking. 

Year 3, 4, 5 &6: Teachers will send a timetable for live lessons which will be taught daily. When using 
Teams please make sure you follow the procedures below to keep the children safe and ensure the 
learning time is effective. 

1. Please ensure that your child is in a quiet, calm space – preferably not in bed!   
2. Children to be appropriately dressed.   
3. Please make sure your device is charged.   
4. Come to each session with pen/pencil and paper to hand.   
5. Full attention on the lesson is needed!   
6. A good, positive learning attitude.   

Please bear in mind that microphones need to be off and if you are keeping a camera on 
please be aware that the other children in the class will be able to see. You can use the 
hands up function to get the teachers attention if needed. 

Teams should not be used as a social chat platform but for education. 

Thank you for your support with the home learning of our pupils. 

Keep safe and well, 

 

Delyse Turrell. 



 


